
                                 

July 3, 2011
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

625 111th Avenue North, Naples, FL 34108      •     Phone 239.566.8740 • Fax 239.566.9117  
www.SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com     •     E-mail: info@saintjohntheevangelist.com

St. John Welcomes Its Newest Associate, Fr. Tom
St. John the Evangelist 
extends a very warm 
welcome to Reverend 
Thomas N. Kelly, our 
newest Parochial Vicar, as of 
July 1.

Originally from Jackson, 
Mississippi, he has lived 
in many different places 
throughout the United 
States and around the world, 
including Italy, Ireland and 
India.

He has completed several 
degrees: a BS in Aerospace 
Engineering at the University 
of Notre Dame, an MS in 
Aerospace Engineering from 
the University of Illinois 
(Urbana-Champaign), 
an STB in Philosophy (Rome), a JD from the 
University of Texas School of Law (Austin), an MA 
in Theology from Ave Maria University (Florida), 
and both an STB and an STL from Holy Cross 
(Rome).

He also has worked as a software consultant in the 

telecommunications field.

Fr. Kelly attended seminary 
at the North American 
College in Rome. His 
first summer assignment 
was at the Church of the 
Incarnation in Sarasota 
and his second was at St. 
Andrews in Cape Coral.  He 
was ordained as a priest for 
the Diocese of Venice by 
Bishop Frank J. Dewane 
on May 29, 2010. He 
comes to us from his first 
priestly assignment at St. 
Joseph’s Catholic Church 
in Bradenton, where he has 
served the past year.

Fr. Kelly enjoys bike riding, 
weight lifting, reading, 

movies and is interested in taking up gardening 
as a new hobby. Once in a while he enjoys doing 
something “different” and has ridden a bicycle from 
Virginia to California, and last year he climbed to 
the summit of Mt. Kilimanjaro.

Welcome, Fr. Tom!
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This Week’s Mass and Liturgy Schedule                
Mass for Deceased (+) and Special Intentions	  Requested by		             

July 2, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM		  Jeanine Cauldwell	 Julie Dieter

Vigil Services			 
	 3:00	 PM	 +	 Joseph Manes	 Tony Manes
	 5:00	 PM		  Patricia Curcio	 Husband & family

July 3, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM	 +	 Thomas S. Riley	 Esther Riley
	 9:00	 AM	 +	 Joan P. Moser	 Al Moser
        11:00	 AM		  Parishioners						    
				  
        1:00	 PM	 +	 Vince Schmitz	 Paula & Tim Walsh
        5:00 	 PM	 +	 Annie Hudson	 Nora Birecree
	

Wine and Host in Memory of Paul Kiley 
requested by Muriel & Mary Frances Kiley

July 4, 2011	 Monday			 
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Helen Nash	 Leo Nash & Family	

 July 5, 2011 	 Tuesday	
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Joanne Bechard	 St. Vincent DePaul	

July 6, 2011 	 Wednesday			 
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Joe Bernetich	 Wife Pat

July 7, 2011 	 Thursday				  
	 8:30	 AM		  Maurice Glennan	 Veronica & Family

July 8, 2011 	 Friday			 
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Cliff Heidinger	 The Pences

July 9, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM		  Rose Tyskewicz	 Husband & Family

Vigil Services			 
	 3:00	 PM	 +	 John Caruso	 Janet D’Addario
	 5:00	 PM		  Keith Kurnath	 Ken & Marianne Kurnath

July 10, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM		  Timothy Stack	 Maureen Stack
	 9:00	 AM	 +	 Paul Kiley	 Al Moser
        11:00	 AM		  Parishioners						    
	 1:00	 PM	 +	 Jack T. Ritchie	 Anna Parish
        5:00 	 PM	 +	 Timothy Brennan	 Viola Lynch
	

Wine and Host in Memory of Framroze Karani 
requested by Karani Family

SPECIAL OBSERVANCES AND
READINGS FOR THE WEEK

Saturday, July 2, 2011
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed
Virgin Mary; First Saturday
 Gn 27:1-5, 15-29; Lk 2:41-51

Vigil Services
Zec 9:9-10; Ps 145; Romans 8:9, 11-13;
Matthew 11:25-30

Sunday, July 3, 2011
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Zec 9:9-10; Ps 145; Romans 8:9, 11-13;
Matthew 11:25-30

Monday, July 4, 2011
St. Elizabeth of Portugal;
Independence Day
Gn 28:10-22a; Mt 9:18-26

Tuesday, July 5, 2011
St. Anthony Mary Zaccaria
Gn 32:23-33; Mt 9:32-38

Wednesday, July 6, 2011
St. Maria Goretti
Gn 41:55-57; 42:5-7a, 17-24a; Mt 10:1-7

Thursday, July 7, 2011
Gn 44:18-21, 23b-29; 45:1-5; Mt 10:7-15
  
Friday, July 8, 2011
Gn 46:1-7, 28-30; Mt 10:16-23

Saturday, July 9, 2011
St. Augustine Zhao Rong and
His Companions;Blessed Virgin Mary
Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26a; Mt 10:24-33

Vigil Services
Is 55:10-11; Ps 65; Rom 8:18-23;
Mt 13:1-23 [1-9]

Sunday, July 10, 2011
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Is 55:10-11; Ps 65; Rom 8:18-23;
Mt 13:1-23 [1-9]
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We remember those who have died recently, especially:
Msgr. Louis R. Piermarini

May they rest in eternal peace. 

To submit a two-week prayer request call 566.8740, 
email: info@saintjohntheevangelist.com, 

or complete the form below and return to the parish office.

Parish Information

625 111th Avenue North 
Naples, FL 34108

Phone: 239.566.8740
Fax: 239.566.9117
www.SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com

Administrative Office Hours are: 
Monday - Friday 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
(Office closed Noon - 1 p.m.)

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Saturday 8:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. 
    (until all are heard)

Mass Schedule

Daily Mass: 
Monday-Friday  
8:30 a.m. 
Saturday - 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday Vigil Masses: 
3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Sunday Masses:
7:00 a.m.,  9:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. 
& 1:00 p.m.
Contemporary Sunday Mass:
5:00 p.m.

Home Bound 
Eucharistic Ministers are available at 
any time to bring Holy Communion to 
the home bound. Contact: Lou Altieri, 
450.6004

Pray The Rosary & The Chaplet 
of Divine Mercy
We pray every morning in the Church except 
Sunday. We begin at 7:45 a.m. and end 
just before the  8:30 Mass.  Please join us. 
(We have printed guides with the prayers 
available.)

Centering Prayer
The Centering Prayer group meets weekly 
on Mondays at 5:30 p.m. in room 15 of the 
Claussen Center. On Tuesday mornings, The 
Centering Prayer group will meet in the 
Parish Library after the 8:30 Mass (9:15.) 
Everyone is welcome. Vincent Cinque: 
566.2937

Prayer Groups                Divine Will Prayer Group
Fridays at 9:45 a.m.: The Divine Will 
Prayer Group studies living the “Our Father” 
through the writings of Venerable Louisa 
Piccarreta. We meet in the Claussen Center. 
Please join us. Linda Reilly: 821.8982

Liturgy of the Hours
Members of the third order of our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel Lay Carmelites pray the Liturgy 
of the Hours after the 8:30 a.m. Mass.

St. John Prayer Group
St. John prayer group meets Wednesday 
mornings after the 8:30 a.m. Mass. Linda 
Reilly: 821.8982

For Our Records
We need your help to keep our 
records current. If there are any births, 
deaths, marriages, moves, etc. in 
your family, please notify the front 
office at  (239) 566.8740 or email:                           
info@saintjohntheevanglist.com
Thank you!

Jacob Andrew
Kathryn Bach
Michaela Basile
Dick Becker 
Douglas Becker 
Robet Brassil
Matt Brown
Imelda Brunney
Christine Cassara
James Castaldi
Vivian Clements
Jordan Cole
Patricia Brady Convery
Robert Cuellar
Tanya Cuellar
Owen Destino
Donna DiMaggio
Elsa Everstijn
William Farhet
Donna Flynn
Susan Gallaher
Marie Garvey
Raymond H.

Michael Hanrahan 
Thomas Hartsell
Mary Haynes
Joe Hilberg
Mary Charlotte Hollohan
Don and Julie Howley
Peggy Huebner
Mario Incatasciato
Cade Joslin
Bob Judy
Matt Koswenda and Family
Mark John Lang, U.S.M.C.
Taylor Leibig
Emil Liberatore
Ruth Lisser
Deacon Norman LaLone
Brad Martin
Jeanne Majeske
Bruce Metcalf
Colleen McIntosh
Alex Moody
Rev. Richard Mueller

Peter Nicoletta
Janice O’Connor
Tyler Ostos
Paticia Palumbo
Maryla Panagos
Dolly Parker
Tony Petrilla
Angela Preuss
Jerilyn Quise
Alicia Rodriquez
Judy Roth
Nancy Rounds
Patricia Shannahan
Leonard Sbrocco
Jeffrey Smith
Jeanne Snodgress
Marty Sullivan
Mary Tracy
Frank and Marie Trucco
Conchita Turros
Raymond Vasko
Rodger Welker DDS
Marie Wiemert

Let us pray for the sick of the parish, especially:

PRAYER LIST

Please add to the PRAYER LIST

Name____________________________________________________________________

Requested by_____________________________________________________________

Your Phone Number____________________________Date_______________________

Please print first and last name
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Fr. Len Gioeli	 Associate
Fr. Thomas N. Kelly	 Associate
Fr. George Hazler	 Weekend	
	 Associate
Deacon Hal Brenner 
Deacon Robert H. Chalhoub
Deacon Frank Paniccia
Deacon Al Groh

Parish Clergy

Fr. John J. Ludden, Pastor

Sacraments of the Church
Sacrament of Baptism
The Diocese requires that parents seeking baptism for their child attend a baptism 
preparation class.  To schedule a baptism class, parents must be registered practicing 
members of St. John’s for a minimum of two months.  Classes are offered once a 
month and baptisms are celebrated on the first and third Sundays of each month 
after the 1:00 p.m. mass. Please call the parish office to register for a class. Upon 
completion of the class and fulfillment of the godparent requirements, parents may 
schedule a baptism date. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Those who wish to be married in our 
parish must complete the Marriage 
Preparation Program. The Diocese 
requires a six month notice. 

Anointing of the sick/funeral 
arrangements 
Call the parish office 566.8740. If the 
office is closed the answering machine 
will provide a emergency extension for 
you to reach a priest.

Mass Cards
Selections of cards are available in the 
parish office. 

Mass Intentions
We are currently accepting intentions for 
2012. 

Altar Flowers and/or Host 
& Wine 
We have 2011 & 2012 availability. Call 
or visit the office to offer the wine and 
host and/or the altar flowers in memory 
or in honor of your loved ones.  

Please pray for the loved ones of our St. John community who are 
serving: 
Bradley N. Chartier                            
U.S. Army 
Sgt. Chris Counts
U.S. Marine Corp 
BU3 Charlie Davidson
U.S. Navy
PFC Anthony J. Diamante 
U.S. Army, serving in Ft Bragg, N.C
Joshua Emmons 
U.S. Air Force
Lt. Joseph Gilig 
1st Marine Division * LAV Recon 
Ssgt. Patrick H. Hammer 
U.S.Marine Corp * LAV Recon
Spec. Adam C. Janes 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC
Lt. John Meyers
U.S. Army
Lt. Col. David McNulty 
U.S.Air Force, (Serving in Afghanistan)
LCpl. Randy A. Novak (USMC)

PFC. Ryan D. Novak (USMC)
Capt. Daniel Palmer 
U.S. Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. John Palmer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan) 
Capt. Oliver Schrang 
U.S.  Army 
Lt. Joseph Schafer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Houng Tran
U.S.  Army
IT2 Jason E. Tydingco (USN)
Deployed on US.S. Boxer
Capt. John Vrett
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)

THROUGH THE DARKNESS 
BRING US TO THE LIGHT ...

Pvt. Ryan Novak 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC

Welcome to all of our new parish families.

“Let all Your works give You thanks, Oh Lord, and let Your 
faithful ones bless You,” says the psalmist. Stewardship is this 
“attitude of gratitude” for the many gifts God has given us.

 (See Psalm 145) 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
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Parish Contact Information

St. John the Evangelist Getting To Know You NAME TAGS 
For a minimal investment of $5.00 you can buy a St. John name tag which will include: Your name and hometown 
city and state.  

By wearing it to Mass and Church gatherings we will all get to know one another better.  You can attach your 
payment with the order form below and drop it in the collection basket or you can make your payment when you 
pick up your tag.  

Name___________________________________________________ Phone _______________________________

Home Town City__________________________  Home Town State or Country____________________________
	  

PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR PREFERENCE for the backing:  MAGNET   or    PIN
NOTE: Those with a pacemaker/defibrillator should purchase the nametag with a pin backing.

We will call you when your name tag arrives. You can pay for it when you pick it up if you have not already paid. 
Nametags will be in the Parish Office during regular staff hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

All Administrative Staff  
566-8740

email: info@SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com
General Manager 
Scott Schlossberg: 566.1678

Fax: 239.325.2100

Administrative Assistant  
Melanie Harrison: Ext. 127

Secretary to the Pastor 
Natalie Campbell: Ext. 134

Pastoral Musician and Liturgist 
Tom Oram: Ext. 179

Choir Director 
Ellie VanderMeuse

Sacristan
Lorna Woonsam: Ext. 133

Communications 
Kathy Sims: Ext. 128

Memorial Garden
Scott Schlossberg: Ext. 114

Religious Boutique 
Marianne Brooks: 591.4668

Nursery (Infant thru Pre-K) 
Kelly Marie Heslin: 514.2937

Education staff 
Director of Faith Formation
Margie Lynch: 514.2927

Administrative Assistant to the
Director of Faith Formation 
Tiffany Moody: 514.2927
Director of Youth Ministry 
Brendan Budlong: 566.8740 Ext. 177

Director of RCIA
Margie Lynch: 514.2927

Family Ministry 
Charlene Youngs: Ext. 123

Business Office is located in the PLC (behind the Church)

For Happily Married Couples

Give your marriage a well-deserved vacation. Plan to go on a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekend and come back with a marriage that is 
refreshed and full of energy!  Make your good marriage great. 

The next weekends in this diocese are July 22-24 in Fort Myers and November 4-6 
in Sarasota.   

For more info, email swflwwme@yahoo.com;  or call 458.8205 or visit wwme.org                                               
— Paul and Linda Mostek

Need Nursery Items

The church nursery needs 
regular sturdy high chairs, a 
baby changing table, an old 
fashioned playpen and bean 
bag chairs.

If you wish to donate any of 
these items, please drop the 
items off at the parish office 
during regular office hours.

Thank you.
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Scott’s Corner

It looks as though the rainy season 
has indeed 
begun!  This 
past week we 
received some 
much needed 
rainfall here 

on campus, replenishing our lake 
from which we irrigate. You will 
notice that even with this recent 
precipitation, the grass parking 
areas are beginning to regenerate.  
Now all we have to do is pray for 
continued rainfall and no tropical 
systems for the next five months.

Work began this past week on the 
parking lot. Although we would 
love to re-pave the entire lot, the 
cost to do so is outrageous and 
definitely not in our meager budget.  
We did repair all of the damaged 
asphalt areas several weeks ago.  
Bonness, Inc. (our vendor) provides 
a high quality sealing product that 
will protect and keep our parking 
lot looking great for years to 
come.  You will see in the attached 
picture the stark difference in the 
treated area versus the area that 
has yet to be treated.  We have 
not re-sealed our lot since 1998 
so this is a long overdue fix. As 
previously mentioned, we have also 
redesigned the traffic flow which 
will be a more user friendly pattern.  
Inclement weather has caused 
several delays this past week and 
we are hopeful to have the work 
completed by this weekend.

Ground breaking has officially 
taken place in the prayer garden. 
Work on the brick pavers began 
this past week and we have made 
several enhancements with the 
design to create as serene a space as 
possible.  This involved extending 
the width of the garden by several 
feet to the east.  The outline of the 
garden has been cut out and the 

pathways are being created.  This coming week, we will run 
conduit for electrical and begin laying out the irrigation.

The new kitchen floor in the Parish 
life Center has been installed and 
equipment is now being moved 
back into place.  This new floor is 
absolutely amazing and will provide 
an unbelievably non slip surface 
for all who utilize the kitchen.  All 
of the old drywall adjacent to any 
wet areas has been removed and 
replaced with new gypsum board 
and reinforced with a synthetic 
covering.  The walls and ceiling 
have been painted and it truly looks 
like a brand new kitchen.

Triplet update: Nathaniel, Ella 
and Mia are all now home and 
the Schlossberg household is total 
chaos.  Ironically, Mia and Ella 
were very easy to deal with and 
Shelley and I foolishly thought that 
this triplet thing wouldn’t be that 
difficult at all.  And then there were 
three!  Nathaniel (Nate) has totally 
changed this thought process.  He 
is VERY high maintenance and lets 
us know immediately when things 
are not to his liking.  He also is 
gifted with great lungs and likes to 
use them at all hours of the night.  
He especially likes to wake up his 
sisters so that they may join in on 
the screaming.  Due to a couple of 
apnea issues, Nate came home with 
a heart monitor.  This monitor has a 
very loud beacon and conveniently 
likes to sound in the middle of the 
night for seemingly no reason at 
all.  If the babies were sleeping, this 
alarm would surely wake them in 
quick time.  Please see the attached 
picture of the three of them sleeping 
soundly, which happens very rarely.  
The great news is that all of these 
beautiful babies are very healthy 
and growing daily.  Nate is now 5 
pounds 6 ounces and the other girls 
are both over 5 pounds.  Believe 

— See Scott’s Corner, page 7

Parking Lot

Prayer Garden

Kitchen

Triplets
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Scott’s Corner
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it or not, their actual due date was July 
8th, so they are still one week away 
from what would have been full term 
for a singlet.  Regardless of the sleep 
deprivation we are experiencing, I am 
well aware that we are triply blessed.  
My wife and I are ready for the ride of 
our lives with these three little miracles.  
Thanks yet again for your continued 
prayers.

It is with great sadness that we 
announce the passing of Rev. Msgr. 
Louis R. Piermarini on Sunday, June 

26, 2011.  Many of you are familiar 
with Monsignor Lou as he filled in at 
St. John the Evangelist on numerous 
occasions over the past year.  He was the 
pastor of St. Roch’s Parish in Oxford, 
Massachusetts and set to retire at the 
end of June.  Following his retirement, 
Monsignor Lou was to move to Naples 
and join us as a retired associate. Msgr. 
Piermarini was born on October 5, 
1942, in Leominster, son of the late 
Desiderio and Lucy (Fattori) Piermarini. 
He graduated from Notre Dame High 
School in Fitchburg and in 1964 from 
the University of Notre Dame, South 
Bend, IN. He taught for a year in the 

— Continued from page 6

Bible Teaching
Lectors and friends convene Saturdays, 10 
a.m., Claussen Center for relevant Bible 
teaching and oral interpretation of the 
Scriptures. Everyone interested in acquir-
ing greater understanding of the weekly 
readings and growing in faith with us are 
welcome to join. Victor 290.9090

South Bend school 
system, and then entered 
Saint Bernard Seminary 
in Rochester, NY, to 
study for the priesthood.  
He was ordained a 
priest on May 15, 1969, 
by Bishop Timothy 
Harrington in the 
Cathedral of Saint Paul.  Monsignor 
Piermarini was elevated to Prelate of 
Honor on November 23, 1991, by then 
Pope John Paul II.

He served as associate pastor at St. 
Bernard Parish, Fitchburg, and St. 
Roch Parish in Oxford. He was named 
South County regional coordinator of 
religious education efforts in 1974. On 
September 1, 1979, he was appointed 
diocesan director of religious education, 
which he continued until 2006.  Msgr. 
Piermarini also served at St. Anthony of 
Padua Parish in Dudley, St. Richard of 
Chichester Parish in Sterling and was 
currently the pastor of St. Roch’s Parish 
in Oxford.  The Funeral Mass was held 
Thursday, June 30 at 11:00 a.m. in Saint 
Roch Church 332 Main Street, Oxford. 
Bishop Robert J. McManus was the 
principal celebrant. Burial was in Saint 
Leo Cemetery, Leominster. Memorial 
contributions may be made to the St. 
Roch Building Community – Living 
Community Parish Fund 334 Main 
Street Oxford, MA 01540.

Thank you so much for supporting St. 
John the Evangelist.

In His work together,

Scott Schlossberg, MBA
General Manager
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Parish Ministries and Outreach Programs & Events:
Altar Servers: John Dina  ..........591.3662
Arimatheans: 
Virginia D’Agostino ....................597.7687
Arts & Liturgical Environment: 
Kay Sanfelippo . ..........................949.7122
Calling & Caring: 
Deacon Al Groh ...........................566.8740
Centering Prayer: 
Vincent Cinque ............................566.2937

Eucharistic Ministers: 
Lou Altieri.. ..................................450.6004
Greeters & Ushers: John Smith  598.2306
Grief Support: 
Dee Donnelly-McGrath............... 594.7193
Jamaica Mission: 
Al & Ann Kerns ...........................514.1553
Knights of Columbus: 
Jim Follese .................................. 495.9741

Ladies of Charity: 
Valerie Matulis ........................... 390.3545
Lectors: Victor Yepez ................ 290.9090
Daily Mass Lectors:  
Rosemary Slevin........................  596.7057
Men’s Club: Andy Sanfelippo.....949.7122
Prayer Group: Linda Reilly........566.8740
Respect Life: 
Rosemary Erickson.......................597.3941
St. Vincent de Paul: Bill Smart...566.8740

Arimatheans 
A group of caring parishioners who wish to 
support their brothers & sisters in Christ, who 
have experienced the loss of a loved one, by 
attending the funeral as representation of our 
faith community. Virginia: 597.7687

Cursillistas 
Third Tuesday monthly at 7:30 PM:  The 
Naples area Ultreya meets at St. William’s 
Ministry Center, Seagate Drive. All 
Cursillistas are welcome including visitors & 
seasonal residents. 
Bob & Loretta Judy: 596.2291

The Circle of Comfort 
Are you or a loved one affected by cancer?  
We are a support team. Our mission is 
to help, encourage, pray, listen, laugh or 
whatever it takes to help each other live one 
day at a time. So for anyone who has been 
affected by cancer, let us share our journey 
of experience, strength and hope. We do not 
meet on a regular basis.  If you can’t come 
to us, we will come to you.  Call Jim or 
Darlene: 495.9741

Divorced and Separated
Join us to accept, love and discover the 
person God creates us to be.  The end of a 
marriage does not mean the end to our life.  
Always remember we are always welcome at 
our church and most important in our Lord’s 
loving arms. For more information call 
200.8881
Families Helping Families
Mondays at 6 p.m.A program for families 
with a member who has a problem with 
alcohol &/or drugs. This is a small group 
setting where we talk & answer questions. 
Bill: 498.7523

Grief Support
There will be no Grief Support sessions 
in June or July. The next sessions will be 
held in Room 13 of the Claussen Center on 
Thursdays, August 11 and August 25 at 10:00 
a.m. Dee: 594.7193

Knights of Columbus 
Last Monday of every month: St. John K of 
C Officers. First Monday of every month:  
Regular meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. Visiting 
Knights are invited to join our Council 
meeting. 495.9741

St. John Nursery
Available for the 3 & 5 on Saturday, & 9, 
11, & 1 on Sunday. The nursery is located 
in the PLC. Children ages 1-5. Kellymarie: 
514.2937

St. John Choir
Wednesdays 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul
First and third Tuesday following the 8:00 
a.m. Mass. Bill Smart: 566.8740 

Knitting & Crocheting  
Tuesdays from 10:00-Noon: Want to learn? 
We are a service group that knits & crochets 
to benefit those in need: blankets for soldiers, 
hats for cancer patients, baby hats & booties, 
& prayer shawls. Anne Orem: 566.9636

Ladies of Charity
The group meets monthly and volunteers 
in Immokalee schools, the Guadalupe soup 
kitchen and clothing bank and visits local 
nursing homes to assist residents who want 
to attend Mass. They are available to provide 
friendly visits and to perform simple errands 
for the elderly and homebound. Valerie 
Matulis: 390.3545

Mah Jong
Wednesday, noon-3 p.m..Beginners welcome. 
Joan Scariotti: 594.0994

Maternity Outreach
This ministry is for all new mothers in our 
parish. If you are a new or expectant mother 
& are interested in this ministry’s support or 
just for the fellowship & friendship. Tiffany 
Moody: 514.2927, or email: tmoody123@
comcast.net.

Men’s Club
Group of dedicated men  — with the superb 
assistance from their ladies — whose primary 
mission is to assist and pastor and the parish. 
Meetings are held the second Thursday of 
the month at 2:00 for about one hour. The 
next meeting will be Thursday, Oct. 13.New 
members welcome.  Andy Sanfelippo: 
949.7122
M.O.F.I.A.
The group discusses the Holy Scriptures and 
its application to everyday life. Pizza, soft 
drinks, & a casual discussion group. Chet 
Lucarelli: 289.2807

Philothea
Wednesday nights from 7-9 p.m Women 
ages of 20-45 meet to support & encourage 
one another through the joys & sufferings 
of their respective vocations as mothers, 
wives, & career women. This is a time to 
grow in fellowship with one another in & 
towards a greater relationship with Jesus, our 
Savior. Ruth Wardein: 398.4428 or email: 
redheded28@yahoo.com

Pinochle
Tuesday, 1-4 p.m. Angie Cornelius: 498.4512

Religious Gift Shop
Summer hours effective until November 7: 
Saturday 2:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m., Sunday 7:45 
a.m. -1:00 p.m. The shop is closed Monday 
through Friday. 591.4668

Sing-A-Long at Nursing Facilities
Sing-a-longs at the local nursing homes 
and assisted living facilities will resume 
in October, 2011 through April, 2012. 
Schedules will be printed in the parish 
bulletin. Remember there are many in these 
places who would enjoy your joy-filled visit 
all year round. Jayne Potter: 597.5483.

St. John Sewing 
Sewing for Immokalee and Jamaica. Will 
return November, 2011. 
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Tea, English and Irish scones with jam 
and cream, tiny sandwiches, sweets and 
strawberry champagne, and, of course, 
hats and china were all in evidence at 
the second Irish High Tea with Fr. John 
Wednesday, June 22 in the seminar 
room.  Fr. John answered questions 
for about two hours regarding church 
policy, the Catholic faith, the Bible, the 
liturgy and anything the attendees asked 
when they submitted their questions at 
the time they purchased their tickets. 

Peter Heaney, Director of Community 
Life, coordinated the tea, thanks all of 
the volunteers who helped with the tea. Photos by Tom Middlemiss, www.EventPixer.com

High Tea - Irish Style with Fr. John

Details for the next tea will be published 
in future bulletins.

Pope John Paul II announced a revised version of the Missale Romanum during the Jubilee 
Year 2000. Among other things, the revised edition of the Missale Romanum contains prayers 
for the observances of recently canonized saints, additional prefaces for the Eucharistic 
Prayers, additional Votive Masses and Masses and Prayers for Various Needs and Occasions, 
and some updated and revised rubrics (instructions) for the celebration of the Mass. The 
English translation of the Roman Missal will also include updated translations of existing 
prayers, including some of the well-known responses and acclamations of the people.

The entire Church in the United States has been blessed with this opportunity to deepen its 
understanding of the Sacred Liturgy and to appreciate its meaning and importance in our lives. 

Now is the time to seize the opportunity given to us for all Catholics in the United States to 
deepen, nurture, and celebrate our faith through the renewal of our worship and the celebration 
of the Sacred Liturgy.

The Roman Missal will be implemented in the United States of America on the First Sunday of 
Advent, November 27, 2011.  

(excerpted from the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops website, www.usccb.org)

Over the next several 
weeks, the bulletin will 
feature several articles that 
we hope will provide a 
greater understanding of the 
upcoming changes in the 
liturgy. 

The first part of the 9-part 
series begins on page 10.

New Roman Missal, 
Third Edition, will be 

implemented 

November 27, 2011.
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PART ONE OF A 9-PART SERIES ON THE NEW LITURGY

Ten Questions on the 
Roman Missal, Third Edition

1. Why is there a need for a new translation?

Pope John Paul II issued the third edition of the Missale 
Romanum (the Latin text of the Roman Missal) during 
the Jubilee Year in 2000. Th is new edition included many 
new texts requiring translation. In addition, the experi-
ence of the years after the Second Vatican Council gave 
rise to a desire for more formal and literal translations of 
the original Latin texts. Th is new translation will employ 
the best of what we have learned about translation and 
liturgical language in two generations of celebrating the 
Liturgy in the vernacular. It will provide an opportunity 
to refl ect ever more deeply on the eucharistic celebration 
that lies at the heart of the Church’s life.

2. Who is doing the work of translation?

Th e process of translating liturgical texts from the origi-
nal Latin is a highly consultative work done by several 
groups. Th e International Commission on English in the 
Liturgy (ICEL) prepares English translations of liturgi-
cal texts on behalf of the conferences of bishops of Eng-
lish-speaking countries. Th e United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops (USCCB) and the other member con-
ferences receive draft translations of each text and have 
the opportunity to off er comments and suggestions to 
ICEL. Th en ICEL proposes a second draft, which each 
conference approves and submits to the Vatican for fi nal 
approval. Each conference reserves the right to amend or 
modify a particular text.

At the Vatican, the Congregation for Divine Wor-
ship and the Discipline of the Sacraments examines the 
translated texts, off ers authoritative approval (recognitio) 
of the texts, and grants permission for their use. Cur-
rently the Congregation is aided by the recommenda-
tions of Vox Clara, a special committee of bishops and 
consultants from English-speaking countries. Th e trans-
lation and review process is guided by the guidelines in 
Liturgiam Authenticam, issued in 2001, an instruction 
from the Congregation that outlines the principles and 
rules for liturgical translation. In 2007, the Congrega-
tion also issued a ratio outlining the specifi c rules for 
translation in English.

3. What’s new or different about the revised 
translation?

Th e style of the translation of the third edition is diff er-
ent. In accord with the rules for translation established 
by the Holy See, the revised translation follows the 
style of the original Latin texts more closely, including 
concrete images, repetition, parallelisms, and rhythm. 
Th e English used in the Mass texts is more formal and 
dignifi ed in style. Where possible, the texts follow the 
language of Scripture and include many poetic images.

In addition, the third edition contains prayers for 
the celebration of recently canonized saints, additional 
prefaces for the Eucharistic Prayers, additional Masses 
and prayers for various needs and intentions, and some 
updated and revised rubrics (or instructions) for the cel-
ebration of the Mass.

4. What is the timeline for the approval and 
implementation of the Missal?

After the Latin Missale Romanum was published in 
2002, ICEL began its work of preparing a draft English 
translation of the text. ICEL presented the fi rst section—
the Order of Mass, which contains the fi xed prayers of 
the Mass, including the people’s parts—to the English-
speaking conferences of bishops in 2004. Th e USCCB 
approved the fi nal version in 2006, and the Holy See con-
fi rmed this section in June 2008. Th e remaining sections 
were approved between 2007 and 2009. Th e USCCB 
completed its approval of the Missal in November 2009. 
Th e Holy See granted the fi nal approval of the text in the 
spring of 2010. Cardinal Francis George, OMI, president 
of the USCCB, announced that parishes may begin using 
the revised translation on November 27, 2011.

5. Can we start using the texts approved by the 
bishops immediately?

Th e translation of the Missale Romanum could not be used 
in the celebration of the Mass until the complete text was 
confi rmed by the Holy See. Now that the translation has 
received the recognitio, the USCCB has established the 
fi rst day on which the new translation may be used. Use 
of the revised text requires preparation and catechesis for 
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both priests and the faithful. When the time comes to 
use the texts in the celebration of the Mass, priests will be 
properly trained, the faithful will have an understanding 
and appreciation of what is being prayed, and musical set-
tings for the liturgical texts will be readily available.

6. What will the process of implementation  
look like?

Now that the recognitio has been granted, final prepara-
tion and publication of the Missal will commence. Cate-
chesis on the new translation and on the Liturgy itself will 
become even more important. Training for priests, music 
ministers, and other liturgical leaders (liturgy committees 
and liturgical commissions), as well as formation for all 
Catholics, will help to ensure the successful implementa-
tion of the new text.

7. What will the new Missal mean in my parish?

In the months before the revised translation is imple-
mented, parishes will have to do many things. The par-
ish will have to replace liturgical books and participation 
aids. Priests will practice proclaiming the new texts and 
will prepare homilies helping the faithful to understand 
the new translation and to deepen their appreciation 
for the Liturgy. The music ministers and the people will 
learn new musical settings for the parts of the Mass 
(such as the Gloria and the Sanctus). Catechists and 
teachers will help parishioners learn the new prayers. 
Parishes may also use this opportunity to undertake a 
thorough reexamination of their liturgical practices.

8. If my parish likes the old translation better, can 
we continue using that one?

Now that the Holy See has granted the recognitio to the 
revised translation, the USCCB has  established a date 
for first use and a date for mandatory use. No parish 
may continue to use the current translation after the 
mandatory use date. Parishes will need to use the period 
before the mandatory use date to help parishioners 
renew their love for the Sacred Liturgy, to understand 
the changes, and to develop an appreciation for the 
revised translation.

9. Do these changes mean that the old translation 
was not valid and orthodox?

The current translation was approved by the conferences 
of bishops and confirmed by the Holy See. Until the new 
text becomes effective, the current translation remains the 
valid ordinary form of the Liturgy in the Roman Rite. 
The revised translation attempts to address some inad-
equacies in the present translation by introducing a more 
elevated style of language and by retaining many poetic 
texts and scriptural allusions. The current translation fos-
tered the faith of two generations of Catholics and retains 
a valid place in church history.

10. What opportunities does the new Missal offer 
the Church?

Implementing the new Missal will give the Church an 
opportunity to take a fresh look at its liturgical practice 
and to renew its celebration of the Sacred Liturgy, which 
is the “source and summit” of Christian life (Second 
Vatican Council, Dogmatic Constitution on the Church 
[Lumen Gentium], no. 11). The faithful, encountering 
the Liturgy anew in the new text, can deepen their shar-
ing in Christ’s sacrifice, offering their lives to the Father 
as they worship “in Spirit and truth” (Jn 4:23).

REFERENCE
Second Vatican Council. Dogmatic Constitution on the Church (Lumen 

Gentium). In Vatican Council II: Volume I: The Conciliar and Post 
Conciliar Documents (new rev. ed.), edited by Austin Flannery. 
Northport, NY: Costello Publishing, 1996.

Excerpts from Vatican Council II: The Conciliar and Post Conciliar 
Documents edited by Austin Flannery, OP, copyright © 1975, Costello 
Publishing Company, Inc., Northport, NY, are used with permission 
of the publisher, all rights reserved. No part of these excerpts may be 
reproduced, stored in a retrieval system, or transmitted in any form or 
by any means—electronic, mechanical, photocopying, recording, or 
otherwise—without express written permission of Costello Publishing 
Company. 

Copyright © 2010, United States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, D.C. Gratis permission is hereby  
granted to reproduce these materials for nonprofit educational use, when accompanied by the following acknowledgment:  
“Copyright © 2010 United States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, D.C. Used with permission. All rights reserved.”

Copyright © 2010, United States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, D.C. Gratis permission is hereby  granted to 
reproduce these materials for nonprofit educational use, when accompanied by the following acknowledgment:  “Copyright © 2010 
United States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, D.C. Used with permission. All rights reserved.”
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5	
  PM	
  Contemporary	
  Mass	
  Music	
  Worship	
  Aid	
  
Opening	
  Song	
  	
  	
   	
   Come,	
  Now	
  Is	
  the	
  Time	
  To	
  Worship	
   Brian	
  Doerksen	
   	
  

CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  2430948.	
  	
  	
  ©	
  1998	
  Vineyard	
  Songs	
  (UK/Eire)	
  (Admin.	
  by	
  Vineyard	
  Music	
  UK).	
  	
  Brian	
  Doerksen.	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  Reserved.	
  CCLI	
  Lic.	
  #2008891.

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

Kyrie	
   •	
  	
  	
  spoken	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   Gloria	
  	
  	
  	
  •	
  	
  30	
  	
  Heritage	
  Mass	
  

Responsorial	
  Psalm	
  (145)	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Music	
  by	
  Tom	
  Oram,©	
  2010	
  A	
  Chasing	
  After	
  Wind	
  Music	
  (BMI).	
  	
  Used	
  with	
  permission,	
  clearly.	
  

	
  
	
  
Gospel	
  Acclamation	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   7	
   Celtic	
  Alleluia
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Preparation	
   	
   	
   415	
   Blest	
  Are	
  They	
   David	
  Haas	
  

Sanctus	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   64	
   	
  St.	
  Louis	
  Jesuits	
  Mass	
  

Memorial	
  Acclamation	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Danish	
  Amen	
  Mass	
  

	
  
Great	
  Amen	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   77	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Danish	
  Amen	
  Mass	
  

Agnus	
  Dei	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   19	
   	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Celtic	
  Mass	
  
	
  

Communion	
  Song	
   Communion	
  	
   Third	
  Day	
  /	
  Mac	
  Powell	
   CCLI	
  
Song	
  No.	
  4586072	
  ©	
  2005	
  Consuming	
  Fire	
  Music	
  (Admin.	
  by	
  EMI	
  Christian	
  Music	
  Publishing)	
  	
  Brad	
  
Avery/David	
  Carr/Mac	
  Powell/Mark	
  Lee/Tai	
  Anderson.	
  All	
  rights	
  Reserved.	
  	
  CCLI	
  Lic.	
  #2008891.

Chorus)	
  	
  This	
  is	
  the	
  Body;	
  this	
  is	
  the	
  Blood	
  
Broken	
  and	
  poured	
  out	
  for	
  all	
  of	
  us	
  
In	
  this	
  Communion,	
  we	
  share	
  in	
  his	
  love	
  
This	
  is	
  the	
  Body;	
  this	
  is	
  the	
  Blood.	
  

Verse)	
  I	
  will	
  remember	
  ev'rything,	
  Lord,	
  
That	
  you've	
  done	
  for	
  me	
  
I	
  won't	
  take	
  for	
  granted	
  the	
  Sacrifice	
  
That	
  set	
  me	
  free	
  
I	
  hunger	
  and	
  thirst	
  for	
  your	
  love	
  
Come	
  fill	
  me	
  today	
  

Bridge)	
  	
  We	
  hunger	
  and	
  thirst	
  for	
  your	
  love	
  
And	
  your	
  righteousness	
  
We	
  long	
  for	
  your	
  Presence	
  here,	
  Lord	
  
Be	
  with	
  us	
  again

Meditation	
  /	
  Blessing	
   471	
   Like	
  a	
  Shepherd	
  	
   Bob	
  Dufford

	
  
Closing	
  Song	
  	
   	
   559	
   America,	
  the	
  Beautiful	
   Samuel	
  Ward	
  /	
  Katherine	
  Bates	
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Hymns for the 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 2 & 3, 2011 
Entrance Hymn:  451 I Heard the Voice of Jesus Say 
Preparation Hymn: 454 Eye Has Not Seen 
Communion Hymn: 513 Song of the Body of Christ 
     471 Like a Shepherd 
Closing Hymn:  559 America, the Beautiful 
New Mass Parts for Ordinary Time 
A smorgasbord of old favoritesÉ  As we discussed last week, the new Missal will have new 
translations of the congregational responses.  This will necessitate our learning new music for the Mass.  
As uncomfortable as this proposition may seem, it is nevertheless important to remember that we were not 
exactly born knowing all the parts we know so well today.  As a ÒfarewellÓ to these mass settings, we have 
selected the next five monthsÕ worth of Mass parts from a variety of different Masses that almost everyone 
knows and loves.  We hope this Òtrip down memory laneÓ leads us all to worship with full heart and voice! 

Mass Parts for Ordinary Time (July 2 to November 26, 2011)
Kyrie:   spoken 
Gloria:  30 Heritage Mass 
Gospel Acclamation: 7 Celtic Mass 
Sanctus: 64 St. Louis Jesuits Mass 
Memorial Acclamation: printed below   

Great Amen: 77 Danish Amen Mass 
Our Father:  spoken 
Agnus Dei:  19 Celtic Mass 

 
Choir on brief hiatus starting this week  I want to thank those who are continuing to hold 
the banner of musical excellence high, though half our members have gone north for the summer! WeÕll 
resume singing one Mass per week in August; the schedule will run in future editions of this page. YouÕre 
more than welcome to join us at any time.  WeÕll resume our regular rehearsing and concert schedule in 
the fall with rehearsal on Wednesday, September 14, from 6-8 PM.  Please give us a call with any 
questionsÑ239-566-8740, ext. 179 or email at tom@saintjohntheevangelist.com.  Thanks for your interest! 

Hymns for the 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 9 & 10, 2011 
Entrance Hymn:  396 I Sing the Mighty Power of God 
Preparation Hymn:  360 Glory and Praise To Our God 
Communion Hymn:  518 Seed, Scattered and Sown 
     501 Let Us Break Bread Together 
Closing Hymn:  526 Sent Forth By GodÕs Blessing 
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You are cordially invitedÉ 

To all of our dear friends at St. John the Evangelist: 
We are so very pleased and honored to be celebrating this beautiful, crucial Sacrament  

in the midst of our parish, a parish we have come to know and love dearly.   
We would be most honored if you would join us for the Mass at which we will be marriedÑ 

here at Saint John the Evangelist, on Saturday, July 2, at 6:30 P.M. 
The next day, we will be having a reception for the entire parish, Sunday, July 3,  

from 10 A.M. to 1 P.M., at which a light brunch will be served.   
Please join us for the Mass, and the reception the next day, if you are able; your presence would mean 
a great deal to us, as would your prayers.  Thank you all very much for your love & support thus farÑ 

Much love, Tom & Martha  

You are cordially invited. . . 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE!

Martha Rogers
& 

Thomas Oram
WILL BE JOINED IN THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY MATRIMONY

Saturday, the second of July
TWO THOUSAND AND ELEVEN

AT HALF PAST SIX IN THE EVENING

NAPLES, FLORIDA

For more information, please visit
www.mto.brides.com
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Faith Formation Department 
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  ·  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant 

Phone:  239.514.2927 ·  Fax:  239.566.9117·  Email:  Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com 
 

Registration for 2011-2012 Faith Formation Program is now Open! 
Deadline: August 31, 2011 

 
1. Our Faith Formation Program is open to all children of our parish.  If you are not a member of our parish, 
please complete a separate Family Parish Registration Form.  Family Parish Registration Forms must be completed 

and submitted to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center prior to registering your child in the 
program.  Parish registration forms can be found online or in our parish office. 

 
2. Please complete a separate Faith Formation Registration Form for each of your children.  Along with each 
child’s registration form, please include a copy of their Baptismal Certificate as well as any and all applicable 

fees.  Please note when completing medical release form the form must be notarized.   
Incomplete registration forms will not be accepted! 

 
3. Registration deadline is August 31, 2011.  Mail or drop off your completed Faith Formation Registration Form 

to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center Monday – Friday 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Please 
make all checks payable to Saint John the Evangelist Catholic Church and include each individual child’s name on the 

memo line. 
 

Faith Formation students are now on Summer Break! 
Faith Formation classes will resume Sunday, September 11, 2011 and Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

 
 

 
 

Due to a growing Faith Formation Program, we are in need of additional catechists and aides.  If you feel called to this 
ministry of working with God’s children, please contact Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation at 239.514.2927, or 

email Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com. 
 

         RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 

We are presently accepting names for September 2011.  For more information:  
Please call Margie Lynch, Director of RCIA, at 239.514.2927, or email RCIA@saintjohntheevangelist.com 

Faith Formation Department
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  •  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant

Phone:  239.514.2927  •  Fax:  239.566.9117
Email: Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com

The Diocese of Venice will continue its Theology 
on Tap series for young adults — 20’s and 30’s, 
single or married — in the Southern Deanery. 
The event will be held the last Thursday of every 
month, beginning July 28, at 7:00 p.m. at The Pub at 
Mercato, 9118 Strada Place, Naples. 

Similar to the Northern Theology on Tap, it will 

Wedding 
Banns

Third announcement 
between

Martha Rogers
&

Thomas Oram

Second announcement 
between

Jennifer Kendall
&

Matthew Sanders

First announcement 
between

Kylee Poole
&

Robert Ciullo

feature dynamic presenters, questions and answers, 
and table discussions. Admission is free and 
attendees are welcome to purchase food and drinks. 

For further information, please contact George 
L. Smith gsmith@dioceseofvenice.org or call 
941.484.9543.

Theology on Tap for Young Adults

to all of our 
parish 

families 
and visitors!
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BIBLE STUDY FOR WOMEN!!!
Learn the Bible AND grow in your faith!
This Bible Study will help us grow in holiness and to 
understand what it means to be a Catholic woman 
in todayʼs society.

Join Adult Faith Enrichment on Thursdays 
beginning July 14th at St. John (room tba). 

Is daytime better for you? Join us after Mass from 
9:30 am-11:30 am. Or are evenings better for you? 
Join us from 7-9 pm! We want YOU to be able to 
come so RSVP (239) 566-8740 to reserve your 
seat and tell them if you want the morning or
evening session. 

Good will donation for the purchase of the book 
(retails $9.99). Courageous Love: A Bible Study on 
Holiness for Women by Stacy Mitch

Light refreshments will be available.

Call today: 239-566-8740; Specify your session.

Charity Driven Knights of Columbus Looking for New Members
The Knights of Columbus around the world are 
remembering the anniversary death of their Founder, 
Father McGivney, Aug. 14, 1890.

Father Michael J. McGivney thought that Charity and 
Unity would be a nice start and what a nice start it 
turned out to be. Fraternity and Patriotism were added 
at later dates.

Challenge to men of our parish is still open!!!! Charity 
-- it is in giving that we receive. How true that is to me 
and my brothers. Our Very Reverend Father John fully 
supports our K of C council.

Here are a few of the charitable services all the Knights 
are very proud to have been a participant of:

Recently, through its 1.3 million Heroes Fund, the 
K of C granted $3000.00 to the families of each 
of the fire fighters, law enforcement officers and 
emergency service personnel who lost their lives in the 

terrorist attack on the World Trade Center. Faith or 
denomination did not make a difference. The aid was 
given immediately.

New Orleans, Haiti, The Tsunami, Joplin, Missouri, we 
are everywhere, to give a helping hand and funding for 
these emergencies. We are also giving to local charities, 
vocations and our church. I am proud to be among 
these men of high Catholic standards and big hearts, 
working tirelessly to achieve what standards were put 
before us and making the K of C a big part of their 
lives. Young men are encouraged to join and bring 
forth the needed energy.

Are you up to helping in your spare time, helping 
others? 

If you are, please contact Jim Follese at 495.9741 or 
jdfollese@comcast.net

BIBLE STUDY FOR WOMEN!!!
Learn the Bible AND grow in your faith!
This Bible Study will help us grow in holiness and to 
understand what it means to be a Catholic woman 
in todayʼs society.

Join Adult Faith Enrichment on Thursdayʼs 
beginning July 14th at St. Johnʼs (room tba). 

Is Daytime better for you? Join us after mass from 
930am-1130am. Or are evenings better for you? 
Join us from 7-9pm! We want YOU to be able to 
come so RSVP (239) 566-8740 to reserve your 
seat and tell them if you want the Morning or 
Evening Session. 

Good will donation for the purchase of the book 
(retails $9.99). Courageous Love: A Bible Study on 
Holiness for Women by Stacy Mitch

Light refreshments will be available.

Call today: 239-566-8740; Specify your session



18 Saint John the Evangelist Catholic Church

First Annual Parish Winter Cruise 
January 21, 2012 –January 28, 2012 

Join Father John Ludden and your fellow St. John the Evangelist parishioners 
on a 7-day fun and sun vacation to the western Caribbean. 

Forget the cold and snow. Forget rain and clouds. Sail with us to a place where 
the sun most always shines, the breeze is gentle, and the air is always warm! 

Your cruise will start in Ft. Lauderdale and visit Grand Cayman, Roatan  
Honduras, Belize City, Cozumel Mexico, and return to Ft. Lauderdale. 

Cruise fares start at $840.00 pp and include all port charges, taxes, and      
transfers.  With a deal like that, how can you lose??            

 

CRUISE DETAILS 
 Crown Princess; Jan 21-28 2012 
 Private Masses With Father John 
 Cruise fare, taxes, port charges, and transfers 

included in quoted price 
 Motor Coach transfers from St. John’s to Ft. 

Lauderdale and return 
 Free Parking Behind Claussen Center 
 All meals aboard ship 
 Theatrical style entertainment on-board 
 Group cocktail party 
 On-board amenities 

PRICING SCHEDULE 
 Interior Category J  $  840.00 
 Ocean-view Category D $1023.00 
 Balcony Category BD $1240.00 
 Mini-Suite Category AC $1440.00 
 Penthouse Suite   $2598.00 
 Owner’s Suite  $2898.00 
 
All pricing is per person based on double occupancy. 
Prices are subject to change until final booking and 
may incur additional fuel surcharges solely at the  
discretion of the cruise line. 

 

For Additional Information and/or to book this exciting cruise contact: 
 

TOUCAN TRAVEL toll free at 877-761-8248 
Loretta Starrett: redds1097@comcast.net  
Tom Starrett: tomstarr74@comcast.net 

PARISH CONTACT: Dave Quist: dquist@comcast.net, 603-293-2055 
 

Toucan Travel License #ST37847 
Cruise, cruise tours, and transportation is the sole responsibility of Princess Cruise lines, Dolphin Transportation,  

and Toucan Travel.  St. John the Evangelist parish, the Diocese of Venice, and or any of their employees shall be held 
harmless in the event of any liability or litigation incurred as a result of this contract. 

110 folks registered so far. Almost sold out!


